
    Final Newsletter for July, 2021.

           July 29th., 2021.

Dear Member,

   I must apologise for the final change of plans 
for S.W.A.S.. Due to the complications involved 
in holding any kind of S.W.A.S. Meeting, the 
Committee have decided to postpone ALL 
Meetings at the Hall until next year, 2022.

   I am sure that you will understand the reason 
for our decision if you have read my ‘Amended 
Newsletter’, dated 24th. July, 2021, explaining 
all of the safety regulations required of us.
 
   Despite our willingness to try to get together,  
unreliable and inaccurate Lateral-Testing 
equipment could put us all in danger. Since the 
responsibility for your safety is at the very top 
of my list, I therefore have decided to postpone 
our Meetings until 2022. 



   I am certain that the majority of our Members 
will agree with this decision. Until we are all 
sure of our safety in a crowded area, it is far 
better to be safe than sorry.

   Keep enjoying your painting meantime and 
stay safe and well. 

   With my best wishes to you and yours,

           Jennifer Humphries.

             (Lady Chairman)


